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Snapshot

• Mitcham’s current and projected financial 
performance was found to be 
“sustainable”

• 7 Recommendations were handed down
• 5 ‘Continue’
• 2 ‘Consider’



Continue
• Continue to review inflation forecasts
• Continue to monitor cost growth 
• Continue the good practice of reporting any actual and projected 

cost savings 
• Continue to review the estimates of asset lives (and valuations)
• Continue the good practice of consulting with the community



Consider

• Adhere to the principles underpinning its long-term financial plan projections to 
continue to fund the renewal of assets and to limit future expenditure on new 
or upgraded infrastructure as required, in consultation with its community about 
desired service levels and rate contributions.

• Review the rationale for rate increase assumptions in its plans and consider 
limiting future average rate increases above inflation, particularly for 
residential rates in consultation with its community and in the context of desired 
service levels.



Key Messages

• 7 recommendations 5 of which are to continue good practice already employed.

• Positive report recognising the strong financial principles and practices employed 
at Mitcham and the strong commitment to these in the chamber

• Mix of reports issued to other Councils including some as unsustainable

• Only two recommendations and these relate to suggested policy position 
considerations during Council decisions, and not to financial practice or process. 



Next Steps

• Report Scheduled for March
• Response to include in 
Annual Business Plan




